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Chair Fahey, Vice-Chair Breese-Iverson and Vice-Chair Kropf 

There once was a time when people respected each others privacy, unfortunately 

that is no longer the case. 

There are multiple documented cases of people who have seeked out government 

officials addresses with the intention of being obnoxious or putting the elected 

officials family in danger. House Bill 3073 would make it harder to find a candidate or 

elected officials address. 

 

I support HB 3073 


